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Blue Ribbon Magnets  

Child Abuse Prevention Month 

April is national Child Abuse Prevention Month and the Children’s Action Committee (CAC) of 

Mendocino County is encouraging everyone to spread the word about the importance of 

children’s wellbeing in our community. 

In honor of this special month, the Mendocino County Police Departments, Fire Departments 

and Sheriff’s Departments are participating in Child Abuse Prevention month by placing a Blue 

Ribbon, national symbol of child abuse prevention, on the Departments’ vehicles. We are 

providing law enforcement with Blue Ribbon magnets and pins so they may declare their support 

for child abuse prevention in Mendocino County. 

The Children’s Action Committee advocates for a happy and healthy community through 

working to increase awareness and education. CAC is a subcommittee of the countywide Policy 

Council on Children and Youth (PCCY) — a state-mandated, collaborative group of agencies 

and community representatives working together to improve the quality of services provided to 

children, youth, and their families in Mendocino County. Although connected to a mandated 

collaborative (PCCY), CAC has grassroots representation that is strong, committed, and broad-

based. 

 

Look for blue ribbons in support for Child Abuse Prevention month! Thank you for showing 

your support.  

Please contact Kary Fernandez at (707)467-2010 or e-mail childrensaction@rcs4kids.org if you 

have any questions. 



Kind regards, 

 

Kary Fernandez, Children’s Action Committee coordinator, AmeriCorps VISTA 


